
Confucius Institute at University of Nairobi held the meeting of “Chinese Language Learning Program 
in Kenya”  

 

Date and time:  

Thu, 2015-08-20 23:44  

 

August 20th. 2015. Confucius Institute at University of Nairobi held the meeting of “Chinese 
Language Learning program in Kenya”. Prof. Mutoro, Deputy, Vice-Chancellor. Prof. Webuye, 
Registrar of DVC (A&A) Office. Prof. Jumba, Principal, CEES. Prof. Njeru, Principal, CHSS. 
Prof. Ngesu, Dean, School of Education. Prof. Odundo, Chairman, Dept. of Curriculum 
Development. Prof. Raya, Deputy-Dean, Faculty of Art. Mr. Lilian, Senate Secretariat. Director, 
Teachers and volunteers of Confucius Institute participated in this meeting. 

Confucius Institute at University of Nairobi will work together with CEES. Under the support of 
KICD and Hanban, CIUoN will take on the Chinese language learning program in Kenya, 
establish the center of local Chinese teacher training, undertake the pro-job education, the 
training during the work and other trainings including of language and cultural adaptation and so 
on. 

 



 

 



 


